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Angle Vale Riverbanks College Junction Upgrade 
Update: changed traffic conditions and detour 
To facilitate the continuing works at the junction of Frisby Road with Angle Vale Road, at Angle Vale, the 
closure of Frisby Road will be continued until 6pm Thursday, 7 October 2021.  

Works on site will be undertaken Monday to Saturday between 7am and 6pm. The temporary detours will remain 
in place outside of these work hours. 

A 40 km/h speed restriction will be in place and lane and other speed restrictions may apply, subject to on site 
conditions. Frisby Road, between Fradd Road and Angle Vale will remain open for local traffic only. 

The Department appreciates your patience and cooperation whilst these important works are undertaken. 

 


	Angle Vale Riverbanks College Junction Upgrade
	Update: changed traffic conditions and detour


